MINUTES
STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
January 18, 1967

The meeting was called to order and the Chairman stated that
this was simply a get acquainted session, and called attention to
the Committee Rules.

With regard to the rule on voting, it was suggested that
when secret ballot is used the moticn should simply be to vote
by ballot; then the members would vote either "favorably" or
"adversely" and the votes would then be tallied. '

Representative Jelinek brought greetings from former Committee
Member, Bee Jacquart.

Meeting was adjourned.




